
Bocce News  
By Patricia Bruno 

 
Happy Father’s Day! 

Father and Daughter Duo Claudia Bullington and Bill Jeter at the bocce court 
 
Bocce Bash ​This is a reminder that our Bocce Bash is ongoing every Friday from 3 to 5 pm. 
It’s a great time to meet up with old friends and make new ones so come on down. The 
weather is great for bocce! 
 
Bocce Clinic​ Our next one day Bocce Clinic hosted by Ken and Jean Brady is ​June 20th​ at 
3:00 p.m.  Please sign up at the bocce cabinet. All are welcome. This is a great way to tune up 
for the Guys and Gals Tournament! 
 
Guys and Gals Tournament​  Join us for our 2018 Guys and Gals Tournament.  This 
tournament runs four weeks-- ​June 30th to July 26th. ​To sign up, contact Tony Orlando at 
408-799-9668 or send him an email at: ​tonyorlando49@yahoo.​ You can also sign up at the 
bocce courts. Deadline to sign up is ​Monday, June 25th ​so don’t get left out. 
 
Referee Training Class​  Join us on Thursday, ​June 28th​ at 11 am.  Michael Sunzeri will 
teach this informative class to become a bocce referee. Our referees oversee each tournament 
matches and they help to keep the game running smoothly. We can always use additional 
referees. Once you have completed training you will be added to the Volunteer Referee list. 
Please RSVP to Michael at ​twosunzeris@comcast.net​ so he can provide rules and guideline 
handouts for all. 
 
Did You Know​...June is “National Rose Month.”  What a better way to celebrate the “Queen of 
Flowers” by visiting one, or both of San Jose’s public rose gardens; the San Jose Heritage Rose 
Garden or the San Jose Municipal Rose Garden. It will be a treat for your senses! 
 
Now On the Web: ​www.villagesbocceclub.com 

mailto:twosunzeris@comcast.net
http://www.villagesbocceclub.com/

